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Dear Committee Secretary, 

RE: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING 
PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL 2022 (BILL) 

I am emailing to advise that I do not support the Bill nor the extension of the state of 
emergency.

I found this presentation by Dr Peter McCullough very informative. He is a well-respected 
cardiologist, internist, epidemiologist and professor of medicine. Also, Dr McCullough has 
a master’s degree in public health and is notably one of the top published researchers in the 
U.S. He has published many peer-reviewed academic papers on COVID-19. He has also 
successfully treated countless people with COVID-19 and has experienced COVID-19 
himself. He spoke at a conference recently for Australian Health Practitioners. He presents 
academic research and discusses the importance of early treatment for COVID-19. He 
presents concerns and data on the poor safety profile of the mRNA vaccinations which 
have been mandated during the declared state of emergency. He also discusses masks and 
lockdowns. According to the research presented, 39% of COVID-19 is spread from 
vaccinated person to vaccinated person. This raises serious questions and concerns around 
the mandates that have been introduced during the declared state of emergency. 

https://www.bitchute.com/video/Qe46Ut9YWRQ3/

Rather than extending the state of emergency, I would like to see more attention put into 
educating the Australian public about neutraceuticals that can be effectively used to help 
reduce risk and to lessen risk after exposure to COVID-19. Also, I would like to see more 
energy being put into early intervention strategies to support people with COVID-19 
before it becomes serious. 

I do not support the state of emergency and I do not support mandatory vaccination and 
masking, particularly for children. I do support robust scientific and political debate where 
all voices can be heard.

Sincerely,
Anita Clohesy
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